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Date: September 9, 2017 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Devision 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Attn: OET Dept. 

Referencing test data across separate equipment authorization 

Original FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1035 

Original Grant Date: 08/07/2017 

Applicant: HMD global Oy 

 

 

Dear Examiner, 

This is to request an application of referencing test data across separate equipment authorization 

for new FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1023. 

1. HMD global Oy declares on its sole responsibility that the 2AJOTTA-1023 meets all the essential 

requirements of the applicable FCC rule Part 15.247 DTS, DSS, Part 22, 24 and 27. 

 

2. The only difference between the Original FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1035 and the new FCC ID: 

2AJOTTA-1023 is that the 2AJOTTA-1035 equipped with Dual SIM slots and 2AJOTTA-1023 

equipped with Single SIM slot. 

These two FCC IDs use the same internal printed circuit board layout, have a common design and 

components with an identical RF parameters setting. Common antennas are used for these two FCC 

IDs, therefore radiated performance in the intentional frequency bands is expected to be equal. 

 

3. Spot-check based on the worst-case result in the original FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1035 exhibitions have 

been submitted with this application for verification, please refer to report ER/2017/90041 for RF 

and Page10 of E5/2017/60017 for SAR spot check evaluation. 

 

4. The test reports exhibited under original FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1035 will be referred for the new FCC 

ID: 2AJOTTA-1023 as below: 

ER/2017/ 60078 Part 22,24&27 PCE, ER/2017/60079 Part 15.247 DSS, 

ER/2017/ 60080 Part 15.247 DTS, ER/2017/10081 Part 15.247 DTS. 

E5/2017/60014 SAR. 



 

Should you have any question, please have my best attention. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

 
Rosario Casillo / Director Technology and Compliance, HMD global Oy. 


